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      Out of 9 units only 5 reported activities in the music program. Music was played at 
all District and at couple of Unit meetings. God Bless America and the National Anthem 
was sung a total of 11 times.  
     3 Units with 22 Seniors and 6 juniors participated in 3 parades on Veterans Day. 7 
units attended special holiday programs with 35 attending.  
     One unit with 5 Seniors and 3 juniors attended the Salinas Nutcracker ballet. Unit 
also sponsored one of the leads in that ballet.  
     Nine-unit members have visited Veterans in their homes a total of 38 times. Many 
times, they play music for the enjoyment of those Veterans. 
   8 Special Ceremonies were reported with 29 members attending. 10 funerals were 
attended by a total of 53 members that honored the families. There were 2 visits by 4 
members to Veterans Hospitals reported  
     5 units reported music played at bingo, dinners, fundraisers, and special music 
events at Post homes.  Total of Veterans in attendance where music has been played 
approximately 101. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Molly Smith 
ALA District 28 
Music Chairman  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


